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The Murrieta Rod Run gears up to rumble through Historic Downtown 
Murrieta for their 6th Annual Car Show! 
 
The Rod Run is being hosted by the Drifters Car Club of Southern California and will 
benefit Oak Grove Center. 
 
The popular car show and fundraiser is scheduled for Friday, October 12th and 
Saturday, October 13th. It kicks off with a Friday Night Cruise at 4:00 pm and is followed 
by the “Show and Shine” on Saturday starting at 9:00 am. With more than 400 cars 
expected to be on display, over 50 vendors, raffle baskets and a 50/50 opportunity 
drawing, this is not only a great event for the classic car enthusiast, but for the entire 
family. This is a free event that is open to the public and has grown exponentially each 
year. More than 30,000 people are expected to attend this year over the two days.  
 
Proceeds will benefit Oak Grove’s at-risk and special needs children and youth. 
Proceeds are helping to add a Baseball Field on campus and benefitting the 
Vocational training and Culinary Programs. ​Proceeds are also helping to add a Baseball 
Field on campus and benefitting the Vocational training and Culinary Programs. Oak 
Grove Center, located in Murrieta, is a non-profit 24-hour residential, educational and 
therapeutic treatment center serving 76 children who live on campus as well as 85 
day-students who attend the non-public school. A second non-public school located in 
Perris, Oak Grove at the Ranch, serves an additional 50 students.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


